Celebrating America’s Independence Day

Don’t let it end up like this:

There are those who believe using aerial fireworks or
exploding ground ‘sparkler’ displays are “safe and sane”, yet
the National Fire Protection Association’s data show they are
neither, particularly to children. When things go wrong, they
typically go wrong very fast; far faster than reactions of any
responsible parent whose child happens to be the unintended
victim.

Please attend a public firework display on July 4™.
Leave the fireworks to the professionals so we all can have a
safe holiday.
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